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I believe in sensible gun control, and I want my children and neighbors to live in a 

safer place. Currently, I listen to my kindergartner come home after her lock down 

drills and explain to me how to hide as far away from the windows of her classroom 

as possible. Guns are not toys, they are weapons. It is only sensible that that are 

basic rules on inspection of dealership to ensure that illegal weapons are not 

swimming around in our state. 


